
Dear 2013 Wyvern House Families
On behalf of the Wyvern Parents’ & Friends’ 
Association I would like to invite your family to 
attend the 2013 Welcome Picnic.
All Wyvern families, new and old are invited to 
the picnic to celebrate the beginning of the new 
school year, meet new families and catch up with 
old ones in an informal setting.
The picnic is a great way for the boys to 
familiarise themselves with a few faces and it will 
give you a great chance to ask any questions you 
will no doubt have a few days out from your sons 
first day of school in 2013.
I would like to take this opportunity to wish you 
and your family a wonderful and relaxing holiday 
break. I look f orward to your support in 2013 and 
seeing you at the picnic.
Warm regards,
Julie Gigg
President, Wyvern Parents’ & Friends’ Association

The Wyvern Parents’ & Friends’ Association  
warmly invites you to attend the

2013 Welcome Picnic
when:	 �Sunday 27 January 2013, 2–4pm
where:	� Newington College Swimming Pool
BYO:	� EVERYTHING! 

Food and drinks (non-alcoholic), 
picnic blanket, rugby/soccer balls, 
swimmers.

ENQUIRIES:	� If you require additional 
information or if the weather is 
questionable please contact Julie 
Gigg 0411 240 769 or Emma Cope 
0422 660 711.


